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The children of class 3 were taken for a picnic to 

the Diamond Adventure Park at Lohegaon on 

Friday, 19th January 2024. 

 

The children assembled in their respective classes. 

A special prayer was said for them by the 

Headmistress Ms. Mayura Barsay.  

 

The children were enthusiastic to embark on this 

fun filled journey. The boys were given snacks 

in the bus. Upon arrival the children were served 

breakfast which was followed by fun activities 

that all the children eagerly participated in. A 

plethora of thrilling games – Pirate bridge, zip 

line, balancing logs, tyre swing, rock climbing, 

spider web etc kept their adrenaline pumping. 

Later they watched a magic show that showcase 

some jaw   dropping trick which left our boys in              

awe. 

 

Post lunch the children were taken for a walk, and 

they saw a few of the farm animals – cows, goats, 

chicken etc. Later the children danced to the beat 

of the foot tapping music and thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves. On their way back they were given a 

snack pack too. The children arrived at school by   

5 p.m. 

   A total of 189 boys enrolled for the picnic.   

Report By  

Mrs. Nasreen Sayed 

Asst Teacher 

CHILDREN, ALL SET FOR THE ACTIVITIES 

CHILDREN, ENJOYING THE LUNCH 

CHILDREN, ENGROSSED IN THE MAGIC 
SHOW 


